
Sidewalk on NE 115th St?
www.pinehurstseattle.org/sidewalks
Petition to the Seattle Department of Transportation
Seattle Department of Transportation, please fund the construction of a sidewalk on NE 115th St 
between 5th Ave NE and 15th Ave NE. NE 115th St is the first east-west running street north of 
Northgate Way and is heavily used by shoppers, commuters, and delivery trucks. As there are no 
sidewalks, pedestrians are forced into the street to contend with vehicles. The proposed sidewalk would 
provide safe pedestrian access to Northgate businesses, Pinehurst Elementary School (AS #1), the new 
Hubbard Homestead Park, apartment buildings, and senior housing. See 
www.pinehurstseattle.org/sidewalks for full information.
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